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We provide a fresh fruit or a vegetable for elementary students during the school year.  It 

provides nutrition and nutrition education for our students.  We are allocated 57.00 per student 

during the school year.   

This week is national fight childhood hunger week. Our AmeriCorps members collaborated with 

a group of motivated high school students to host a free community dinner to show awareness in 

our community. We served over 60 Indian tacos. The meal was a success and the community 

appreciated the dinner. Encouraging students to eat school breakfast, lunch and summer lunch 

meals is how we are fighting childhood hunger. If we erase the stigma, these meals will hit the 

right the children’s stomachs.   


